Hi Shaneka,

Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) member Jacob Adams has resigned BPAB effective 7/1/2016.

## This BPAB vacancy to fill would be for a term to end 12/31/2018.

Thanks,

Dekova Batey, Staff Liaison Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board P.O. Box 490, MS 58 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490 (352) 393-8493 Fax (352) 393-7987

Email: bikeped@cityofgainesville.org

Website: www.cityofgainesville.org/bikeped

Hi Shaneka,

Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) member Jacob Adams has resigned BPAB effective 7/1/2016.

## This BPAB vacancy to fill would be for a term to end 12/31/2018

Thanks,

Dekova Batey, Staff Liaison Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board P.O. Box 490, MS 58 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490 (352) 393-8493 Fax (352) 393-7987

Email: bikeped@cityofgainesville.org

Website: www.cityofgainesville.org/bikeped

From: Insta Gvl [mailto:instagvl@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 8:12 AM

To: Batey, Dekova T.

Subject: Re: BPAB Regular Meeting - Thursday, July 14, 2016 (2 weeks)

Dekova, I regret to inform you that I am no longer able to be a part of the board. My schedule and outside responsibilities will not allow me to serve effectively. If there are any formal steps I need to take to officially tender my resignation, please let me know.

Best,

Jacob Adams

Hi Shaneka,

Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) member Kathryn Horter has resigned BPAB effective 6/14/2016.

## This BPAB vacancy to fill would be for a term to end 12/31/2017

(An additional term is usually added for those appointed to serve under one year or close to that time span. In this case, Commissioners can consider adding an automatic re-appointment for the upcoming term for this appointee as well (12/31/2017 – 12/31/2020). Just need indication of end date 12/31/2017 or 12/31/2020.

Thanks,

Dekova Batey, Staff Liaison Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board P.O. Box 490, MS 58 Gainesville, FL 32627-0490 (352) 393-8493 Fax (352) 393-7987

Email: bikeped@cityofgainesville.org

Website: www.cityofgainesville.org/bikeped

From: Kathryn Horter [mailto:horterka@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 7:27 PM

To: Batey, Dekova T.

**Subject:** Re: BPAB Regular Meeting - Thursday, June 16, 2016 (Next Week)

Dekova,

I apologize for such short notice in regard to the Thursday meeting, but I will be unable to attend and have made the decision to resign from the board. My academic engagements interfere with the meeting dates and times. I think it is unfair for me to retain my seat on the board if I will be unable to contribute to the upcoming meetings.

If you need a formal resignation letter please let me know and I will send one as soon as possible. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Horter